From: Medler, Lisa <Medler_L@cde.state.co.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 9:25 AM
Subject: Delay on Transitional Frameworks Release

Dear Superintendents and Accountability Contacts,

While preliminary frameworks were scheduled to be released to you today, we need a little more time to verify data before we release.  We apologize for the delay; however, we need to ensure clear and consistent information before providing public frameworks.  We hope to release the preliminary frameworks next week and will be in touch on the specific release date by Monday Aug 29.  Thank you for understanding how important it is to ensure the release is verified and accurate. 

Sincerely,

Lisa Medler

